
 

 

 
Laird Township Board 

Special Meeting 
Wednesday, February 5, 2025 

 
 
 

 

Supervisor Spencer called the meeting to order at 5:15 p.m. Present were Supervisor Patricia Spencer, 
Treasurer Nicole Krajnak, Trustee John Juntunen, Trustee Sarah Hiltunen, and Clerk Robin Henry.   
 
A motion was made by Clerk Henry and supported by Trustee Juntunen to go into and meet in closed session 
as provided for under MCL 15.268(1)(h), to consider attorney-client privileged material received from Foster 
Swift Collins & Smith PC that is exempt from discussion or disclosure by state or federal statute. 
 

Aye:  Henry, Krajnak, Hiltunen, Juntunen, Spencer  
 No:  None 
 With all in favor, motion carried. 
 
Upon adjournment of the closed session, the regular meeting was reconvened at 5:21 p.m. 
 
A motion was made by Trustee Juntunen and supported by Treasurer Krajnak to approve the legal 
correspondence discussed to be handled in the manner discussed in closed session. 
 

Aye:  Henry, Krajnak, Hiltunen, Juntunen, Spencer  
 No:  None 
 With all in favor, motion carried. 
 
Public Comment – an inquiry was made as to whether or not the legal correspondence could be reviewed by 
the public. 
 
A motion was made by Supervisor Spencer, supported by Treasurer Krajnak to adjourn the meeting.  With all 
in favor, motion carried.  The meeting was adjourned at 5:25 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
__________________________________________ 
Robin A. Henry, Laird Township Clerk 


